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FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Equipment Authorization Division,Application Processing Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road, Columbia, MD 21046
Telephone: (301) 725-1585,ext 230 Facsimile: (301) 344-2050

DATE:O72596
FROM: Gregory M. Czumak
REFERENCE: your fax dated 19JUL96
NO. OF PAGES: one

TO: Bert Vos
ORGANlZA TION:Lucent

Dear Bert:

This is in response to your fax dated July 19, 1996. From the information provided, it
appears that the proposed antenna connector does comply with Section 15.203.

If you have additional questions on this subject, please do not hesitate to contact me by fax or

phone.
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further to yQU1' fax dated Ju1y 16 we hereby submit our reaclion.
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I begin with we want to thank you for including the excerpt from the FCC text, because it
fKes it clear to us that you have a serious worry .However, from it we can not establish
imbiguousJy whether or not we comply, because as you already stated the definition of what
;tandard is not unambiguous. We can say, with regard to the MC-card co1Ulector series, that

a proprietary Radiall design. It is not in any way standardized and it is our experience that
type of application it is intended for, nearly always requires specialized dcsigns, which

,old mean that it is not in our interest to pursue normalization.
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WJI best regards. i/)/:J £

V,lt;I1'~.
Marc Teeuwissen, technical sales support.




